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August 13, 2014 
 
FQHC and RHC Providers 
 
This letter is to notify you that as part of our annual rate update process your PPS encounter 
rate has been updated for dates of service on or after July 1, 2014.  Unless your rate was 
revised to due to the submission of your first year cost report or a statewide average was 
applied, the SFY15 rates reflect a 2.3% increase over the SFY14 rates, in accordance with the 
rate of increase in the MEI. 
 
For FQHCs only, rates were updated after July 1, 2014, claims have been recycled and 
adjustments will be on the August 20, 2014 remit. 
 
If you have any questions or require additional information please contact me by email at 
Kelly.Taylor@okhca.org or by phone at (405) 522-7108. 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s SoonerCare members. 
 

Annual FQHC / RHC rate update effective July 1, 2014 
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